
Public Notice  

Public Notice Effective October 1, 2017, the City of Richmond will increase the 

GW fee to all customers from two dollars and ten cents ($2.10) per thousand 

(1,000) gallons to two dollars and twenty cents ($2.20) per thousand (1,000) 

gallons.  This will be reflected on the November Utility Bill.  This groundwater 

reduction fee is retained to meet the requirements set forth by the Fort Bend 

Subsidence District in reducing groundwater pumpage.   


